
 

VISIT BY LAKEHEAD UNIVERSITY CANADA 

Students of Forest Science and Environment Management, from the Faculty of Natural 

Resources Management LAKEHEAD UNIVERSITY, 955 Oliver Road, Thunder Bay, Ontario, 

Canada, under the leadership of Prof Chander Shahi, visited the HFRI & upcoming Western 

Himalayan Temperate Arboretum at Potters Hill, near Shimla (being established by Himalayan 

Forest Research Institute, Shimla) on 12
th

 May, 2013. These students are here in India on visit to 

Dr. Y.S. Parmar University of Horticulture and Forestry, Nauni  Solan (H.P.) under Student 

Exchange Programe.  

The students were taken around the WHTA facility by Dr. Vaneet Jishtu, Scientist Incharge for 

the arboretum, who explained the various activities being undertaken for its development. The 

students were explained about the native temperate flora of the region and shown the germplasm 

of these species being maintained in the Mist Chamber and Shade House. 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 


